

0074687

**From:** [Carla Boucher](mailto:Carla.Boucher)  
**To:** [BasicPatrick@aol.com](mailto:BasicPatrick@aol.com); [pfield@cbuilding.org](mailto:pfield@cbuilding.org); [oferguson@cbuilding.org](mailto:oferguson@cbuilding.org); [bobeakes@aginet.com](mailto:bobeakes@aginet.com); [hardhead@embarqmail.com](mailto:hardhead@embarqmail.com); [destryjarvis@earthlink.net](mailto:destryjarvis@earthlink.net); [wgolder@audubon.org](mailto:wgolder@audubon.org); [michaelpeelex@embarqmail.com](mailto:michaelpeelex@embarqmail.com); [mike\\_murray@nps.gov](mailto:mike_murray@nps.gov); [MFCREP@bigfoot.com](mailto:MFCREP@bigfoot.com)  
**Cc:** [rcf@fisherco.com](mailto:rcf@fisherco.com)  
**Subject:** RE: Workgroup: Permits, Licenses, Passes, Fees etc.  
**Date:** 03/13/2008 08:44 AM

---

To my way of thinking Patrick P., amenity fees were in fact discussed but that language is contained within FLREA and came up as part of that discussion. So might I suggest that reference to amenity fees be added to the statement regarding passes?

I also agree with Patrick P. that it would be appropriate to note the portion of our workgroup discussion pertaining to an exemption to residents. Perhaps something like, "It was noted that considerations might be discussed concerning passes or fees to villagers if such a system would subject villagers to the process for mere passage across Highway 12."

I hope this input is helpful.

Carla

Carla Boucher, Attorney  
United Four Wheel Drive Associations  
P.O. Box 15696  
Chesapeake, VA 23328  
(757) 546-7969

---

**From:** BasicPatrick@aol.com [mailto:BasicPatrick@aol.com]  
**Sent:** Thursday, March 13, 2008 12:41 AM  
**To:** [pfield@cbuilding.org](mailto:pfield@cbuilding.org); [oferguson@cbuilding.org](mailto:oferguson@cbuilding.org); [ccboucher@cox.net](mailto:ccboucher@cox.net); [bobeakes@aginet.com](mailto:bobeakes@aginet.com); [hardhead@embarqmail.com](mailto:hardhead@embarqmail.com); [destryjarvis@earthlink.net](mailto:destryjarvis@earthlink.net); [wgolder@audubon.org](mailto:wgolder@audubon.org); [michaelpeelex@embarqmail.com](mailto:michaelpeelex@embarqmail.com); [mike\\_murray@nps.gov](mailto:mike_murray@nps.gov); [MFCREP@bigfoot.com](mailto:MFCREP@bigfoot.com)  
**Cc:** [rcf@fisherco.com](mailto:rcf@fisherco.com)  
**Subject:** Re: Workgroup: Permits, Licenses, Passes, Fees etc.

Patrick,

I thought we would in your document see "Amenity fees" listed in the same way as passes and permits as I remember these being discussed in the same manner.

I would disagree that the geographic nature of the Park precludes an "entrance pass system" as I do not see gates or a single entrance (tw separate issues) as being needed to set up a distribution system.

I also was hoping to see the info you metioned about the possibility of a system that took into account residents that are living inside or surrounded by the park boundaries could be an option, especially when we consider similar, but not exactly the same has been done in other places.

just some thoughts

Patrick Paquette  
RFA

In a message dated 3/12/2008 8:16:06 PM Eastern Daylight Time, [pfield@cbuilding.org](mailto:pfield@cbuilding.org) writes:

ALL

Please find my very brief notes from our call on Tuesday. I may have missed

key points or issues, so let me know I I worded something incorrectly, misstated a fact, or missed key points made.

If you can, get me any comments by noon on Friday. I'll seek to make revisions to the document on the way home on a plane mid-afternoon.

Thanks much.

PAT FIELD

PS Apologies to Wayne Mathis for getting his email wrong so he missed the call. Wayne kindly provided some time today for me filling him in on the call.

On 2/29/08 10:31 am, "Ona Ferguson" <oferguson@cbuilding.org> wrote:

> All,  
>  
> You are the workgroup that will discuss permits, licenses, passes, fees,  
> etc. and do some initial thinking on the topic before the Committee takes  
> the subject up as a large group.  
>  
> Carla Boucher      ccboucher@cox.net  
> Patrick Paquette    basicpatrick@aol.com  
> Bob Eakes          bobeakes@aginet.com  
> Larry Hardham      hardhead@embarqmail.com  
> Destry Jarvis      destryjarvis@earthlink.net  
> Walker Golder      wgolder@audubon.org  
> Micheal Peele      michaelpeelex@embarqmail.com  
> Mike Murray        mike\_murray@nps.gov  
> Wayne Mathis        MFCREP@bigfood.com  
>  
> Patrick Field will be in charge of managing this group (creating the  
> conference call agenda, scheduling the call, facilitating, noting action  
> items).  
>  
> Just a reminder that the groundrules apply to emails as well as to calls and  
> face to face meetings. Please be thoughtful about any emails you send to  
> the group and how they might be read, as email is not the easiest form of  
> communication.  
>  
> Patrick will be in touch in the next few days about setting up the call.  
>  
> Best,  
>  
> Ona  
>